
Dear Planning and Sustainability Commission, 
 
As property owners in the Woodstock community for over 50 years my family is strongly in 
favor of the new mixed use zone change for Woodstock Blvd. We own the following properties 
on both sides of Woodstock and plan to move forward with community oriented development as 
soon as the zoning becomes effective 
 
6014 SE 51st 
6028 SE 51st 
5119 SE Martine 
5112 SE Woodstock 
5105 SE Woodstock 
 
 
Donald Hanna, Jr. 
President 
HANNA REALTY, INC 
10001 SE Sunnyside Rd, Suite 200 
Clackamas, OR 97015 
503-774-8893 
503-774-8889 (fax) 
www.HannaNetwork.com 
Donald Hanna Jr <don@hannanetwork.com> 


